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31 August 2024

Corfe Mullen Youth Trust 
Corfe Mullen
Telephone:
07724 585984
Email: corfemullenyouthworker@gmail.com
Dear Parent/Guardians
We are very pleased to inform you that the Corfe Mullen Youth Trust runs a Community Youth Club based in the Community Hub (Music Block) at Lockyer’s School, and we are holding a Registration Evening for Year 7 on Thursday 12 September from 7.00 pm until 8.30 pm. 

If you and your child would like to meet the Staff and find out more about what will be happening at the Club, please come in and see us and we will be pleased to answer any questions you may have.  All sessions are staffed by fully qualified Youth Workers and volunteers, all of whom have been DBS checked and safeguarding procedures are in place.

With this letter, please find attached a Membership Form along with our Behaviour Agreement.  For safeguarding reasons both must be completed and signed prior to, or on your child’s first visit to the Club.  Please bring the competed forms with you to the Registration Evening, or you can email them to me.  We also have forms available at the Club.  Young people will not be allowed to attend the Club sessions without completed and signed forms.
Club nights are detailed below. Your child may have another activity already on their Club night, this doesn’t mean they cannot be Members or can’t join in on the activities when they are available.  You will still be included in emails unless you opt out by letting me know.
Our Club nights for Members are as follows:

Tuesday for Year 9 and above

Thursday for Year 7 

Friday for Year 8
Sessions are between 7.00 pm and 9.00 pm and cost £2. 
As well as Club nights we also run a free drop-in session for all Members on Tuesday and Friday

afternoons after school 3.30 pm – 5.30 pm at the Village Hall by the Council offices.  Please note Youth Workers are not responsible for the children during these sessions as the children are free to come and go, however they will be available to offer advice and support.  A drink and snack are provided.  These sessions will commence on Friday 13 September.
We have been busy planning the new Autumn Term Programme, a copy of which is attached.  You can also find the Programme along with the Membership Form and Behaviour Agreement on the Town Council’s website https://www.corfemullen-tc.gov.uk/.  
We look forward to seeing you.
Yours sincerely

Jo Bissell
Jo Bissell

Senior Youth Worker – Corfe Mullen Youth Trust
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